
I write to support HB 2844. I won't take your time with lots of words but just ask that you pass this bill as a key step to enabling 
beaver to do the work they do to restore functioning riparian habit - for free. This is a well crafted bill that does the job of correcting 
beaver status while allowing for controls as needed.
Thank you for your consideration.
Carl Axelsen & Family
Portland and Terrebonne, Oregon


